
June 16, 1970 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
New York Conference on Soviet Jewry. 
166 Bast 56th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10022 

Dear Rabbi Lanm: 

Thank you for the $1000 check on behalf ‘of the New York 
Conference, for which we enclose our receipt. 

Let us hope that the Conference will soon find itself in a 
position to provide a regular and enlarged financial under- 
pinning to.the.SSSJ for its day-to-day work on behalf of 
Soviet Jewry. In the meantime, the $1000 is appreciated 
here as a helpful start. 

Our thanks to David Geller for his help. 

Kindest regards. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Jacob Birnbaum 
National Director 
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